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ASDA LAW CLUB - GMB UNIONLINE 
 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
 
ASDA have informed GMB that the insurers that backed the ASDA Law Club have withdrawn 
their cover. This has made it impossible for ASDA to continue with the Law Club. We have 
been made aware that existing cases may still be continued with however they cannot 
accept any new cases as a result. 
 
Many colleagues who are GMB members know that GMB has its own legal services for 
members. Most services are free, with some services provided which are vastly lower than 
what you may get charged by high street law firms. 
 
Why not try Unionline if you have a legal problem, give them a call on 0300 333 0303. 
 
You can also go to the website at www.unionline.co.uk 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mick Rix 
Mick Rix 
National Officer  
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